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Veterans Administration Recovery Audit Contractor (VARAC) 
 
 

 
 
 
 

<Date: MM/DD/CCYY> 

 

Attention: <Provider Name> 

<Address Line 1> 

<Address Line 2> 

 

Dear <Provider Name>, 

 

The Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) has retained Cotiviti to conduct reviews of claims paid by VA for 

health care services to ensure the integrity of the payments, including coding validations, reimbursement 

accuracy, compliance with regulations, policies, contractual requirements, authorizations, and utilization 

standards. The information in this letter is CONFIDENTIAL and may contain protected health information 

that may only be re-disclosed in accordance with 45 CFR Parts 160, 162, and 164 (Standards for  Privacy of 

Individually Identifiable health Information).  

 

Cotiviti previously requested records from you for the claim(s) listed on the attached Audit Detail.  After a 

thorough review of the records that you submitted, Cotiviti has determined that no improper payment exists. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this letter please direct your inquiry to Provider Relations at (855) 287-

1667, Monday through Friday between 6:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. PST.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Cotiviti GOV Services 

 
 

 

Review Results – No Findings 


